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. Commonwealth Ediaon e.

V One Firt: Nationai Plaza. Chicago. Ilknois,-,

Address Reply to Post Office Box 767,

Chicago libriois 60690-

May 17,1979
.

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and

- Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject. Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Response to IS Inspection Report
Nos. 50-295/79-06 and 50-304/79-07,
10 CFR 2.790(d) Information
NRC Decket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Reference (a) : April 26, 1979 letter from J. A. Hind
to Byron Lee, Jr. transmitting IE
Inspection Report Nos. 50-295/79-06
and 50-304/79-07

Dear Mr. Keppler:

An inspection was conducted by Messrs. J. L. Belanger
and J. C. Howell of your office on March 19-23, 1979 of
activi ies at Zion Station Units 1 and 2. As indicated in.

Reference (a) , during this inspection certain activities
appeared to be in noncompliance with NRC requirements. The
inspection also showed that action had been taken to correct
the first item and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, no
response to that item was required. Commonwealth Edison
Ccmpany's response to the second item of noncompliance is con-
tained in Attachment A to this letter.

Fiease address any questions that you may have on
this matter to this office.

Very truly yours,

ons A_
Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice-President h

attachment Attachment Contai.as -( , ' ,
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